

## GODFREY ERMEN MEMORIAL PRIMARY SCHOOL

School Road, Eccles, Manchester, M30 7BJ
Email: godfreyermen.ceprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk

Telephone: 0161 399 1416
Headteacher: Miss J Kinch
Chair of Governors: Cllr John Mullen

Web: www.gems-salford.co.uk
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Stanger
St Michael's Church Rector: Fr Ian Hall



15.9.25

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your continued support,

In the Autumn Term, we would like to arrange an exciting wow experience for your child, visiting The Lowry Art Gallery.

We have booked this visit for **Wednesday 8th October**. The visit will involve an art workshop exploring the artwork of L.S. Lowry. The children will also explore the gallery. We believe that this will be an important learning opportunity that will support our art unit of work and will also support our history topic and writing afterwards.

We promise to take many lovely photographs to share with you! We are mindful that the cost of living is rising, however it is an important element of our history curriculum and we would like the children to benefit from this off-site opportunity.

In order to proceed with the booking of the visit, we would like to ask for a contribution of £12.25 per child from parents and carers. Payment for this is due by Monday 6 th October.

Due to the relatively short time frame please speak to your child's class teacher or the school office if you require a payment plan putting in to place. We would be very grateful if you could complete the consent below, so that we know that you agree to the £12.25 contribution towards the visit.

Mrs Dearin	ng	
Phase 2 Le	eader	
Please ret	urn to your child's Class Teacher	
Child's Na	me:	Class:
I agree to Parent Pay		nd have paid a contribution of £12.25 or

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.

.. Date.....